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Chair Lively, Vice Chair Ruiz, Vice Chair McIntire, and members of the House Higher 

Education Committee, for the record my name is Rhys Corey and I am a freshman at 

University of Oregon, I study computer science and I am a member of the OSPIRG 

Students UO Chapter. As a student that needs to stay on campus over breaks I am 

acutely aware of the need for food support. Buying groceries puts added stress on 

students that are often already under financial burden. Bills like this that help 

students find support are crucial. I hope that the legislature passes the Hunger Free 

Campus Act in order to help students across the state feed themselves. 


